

3-31-20 Communication from the PPS Office

Ann Leffert <do_not_reply@westportps.org> Reply-To: do not reply@westportps.org

Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 8:21 AM

Dear Westport Families:

The Connecticut State Department of Education has just posted information about a series of webinars about supports for families of students with disabilities. Some of these sessions are happening this week.

You can register for any of these sessions by clicking on the link in the document.

I hope these sessions will prove to be helpful for you and your child.

Ann Leffert Interim Director of Pupil Personnel Services aleffert@westportps.org

ProfessionalSupportSeries Families.pdf

Westport Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Westport Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.